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Project overview 

Seven Hills High School is being upgraded to provide a new Vocational Innovation Centre. These specialist vocational 
education and training (VET) facilities will provide students with the skills, support and access to trades and vocational 
pathways that will enable them to succeed in the 21st century.  

The new Vocational Innovation Centre will primarily focus on the following industry areas:  

▪ Human Services  
▪ Construction (Electrotechnology and Plumbing)  
▪ Supply Chain (Logistics)  
▪ Business and Financial Services 

Progress summary 

Construction to deliver the new Vocational Innovation Centre is nearing completion. The external structure is now finished, 
and external cladding works are underway. Works have started on the internal fit out of the facility and the finishing of all 
walls, floors, and ceilings. Furniture, fixtures, and equipment are being ordered for the final fit out of the facility. 

Next steps 

The next steps for the final stage of construction at Seven Hills High School include: 

▪ finishing the cladding of the external facade  
▪ finishing the internal fit out of the facility 
▪ preparing the driveway, footpath, and carpark for the pouring of the concrete 
▪ landscaping works 
▪ installing furniture, fixtures, and equipment to prepare for the opening of the facility. 
 

More information  

For more information about this project use the QR code  
or visit schoolinfrastructure.nsw.edu.au and search  
for Seven Hills High School VET upgrade. 
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